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Education and Families 
Mr Jamie Vaughn Sharp 

Head Teacher 

Greenfaulds High School 

Auchenkilns Road 

Cumbernauld 

G67 4AQ 

 

Dear P7 Parent/Carer 

P7 Information Evening 

We would like to invite you to attend our family information evening for P7 pupils transitioning to 
Greenfaulds HS in August 2026. 

This will be the first of many transition activities planned for the year ahead and we are really excited 
to welcome our next S1 cohort to Greenfaulds and to working alongside families to ensure each child 
is supported, included and successful in the Greenfaulds community. 
 
We will be holding these Evenings for the each of the Primaries in Greenfaulds HS on the following 
dates: 
 
Tues 23rd September 6.00pm -6.45pm – Ravenswood, Woodlands and Westfield Primaries  
Wed 24th September  6.00pm - 6.45pm – Baird, Condorrat, Eastfield and other primaries out with 
the Cluster  
 
We look forward to seeing you then but in the meantime if you have any queries or questions, 
please don’t hesitate to contact me on the email address below. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

 
 
Karen Adler 
Depute Head Teacher S1/Transition 
Greenfaulds High School 
Cumbernauld 
G67 4AQ 
nladlerk@northlan.org.uk 
 


